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I support SB 951. Now, more than ever, we need to keep corporations and non-

medical entities out of the healthcare field; keeping matters of health in the hands of 

professionals. Furthermore, the whistleblower protections are another key component 

of this bill. This ensures greater safety and practices overall. Please pass SB 951 for 

the good of all.  


